
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
South Portland Fire Cheering hosts: 

 

11th ANNUAL FIRE INVITATIONAL 
  

Saturday, March 16, 2024 
South Portland High School 

637 Highland Avenue 
 
 

Cash Admissions: 
Adults $8    Students/Seniors $5 

 
T-Shirts with the 2024 Fire Invitational logo will be sold for $12 

 
 * Airbrushing * Candy Grams * 50/50 * BCB Cheer * 

* Aroma Joes * Dippn’ Dots * Full Concessions *  
 
 

This competition is open to all levels.  
 
 



South Portland  

Fire Invitational 
Saturday, March 16, 2024 

South Portland High School 
SPFC is proud to be hosting their 11th Annual Fire Invitational for all youth, 

recreational, and middle school/junior high teams at South Portland High School! 

 
The Fire Invitational will be trialing a different format for team registration with the goal of transitioning all 

MYCCA endorsed competitions for the 2025 season to the same format. Your feedback on this new process is 

welcomed to help make an easier experience for all in 2025. For help with registration, please contact Tracy. 

 

Register online at www.myccamaine.org by completing the required registration forms.  

Registration fees can be mailed to: 

South Portland Fire Cheering 

8 Romano Rd 

South Portland, Maine 04106 

Registration Fee 

• $60 per team / $35 for MYCCA Member Teams 

• Checks made payable to “City of South Portland” 

• Registration fee is non-refundable and your team will not be registered until the registration 

fee and all forms are completed. 

Deadline for registration is March 2nd. 
Registrations received after March 2nd will be added to the schedule only if space and time allow in the 

schedule and will by subject to a higher registration fee: $60 for MYCCA members; $75 for non-members.  

 

A complete Invitational Packet including performance times will be emailed to the primary contact listed on the 

registration form by March 9th. Please provide an accurate email address to receive this information. Schedule 

and/or session times will be determined based on the number of teams participating. If payment has not been 

received by March 9th, the teams will not be placed on the schedule. The warm-up area will have 5 mats.  

 

For more information or questions, please contact  

Tracy Bissonnette 

tracy.bissonnette@gmail.com 

http://www.myccamaine.org/
mailto:tracy.bissonnette@gmail.com

